

St. Paul Catholic Secondary School

8

Telephone: (905) 278-3994

dpcdsb.org/pauls

September 5, 2025

Dear Parent/Guardians and Students,

At the start of each school year parents, guardians and students are required to review important information regarding school and board policies. Attached in this email is the **Student Annual Consent and Notification Form** (GF068) which outlines guidelines and policies for students and families to review annually.

Parent/guardians please:

- Review the information outlined in the Student Annual Consent and Notification Form (GF068) attachment.
- 2. In lieu of returning paper copies, please complete the Google form for **Student Annual Consent & Notification Form**. Please <u>use this link</u> or QR code below to access the form.
 - Link to the Student Annual Consent & Notification Form:
 https://forms.gle/qLUC4L8WC4RKEA8n6
- 3. If you have more than one child in our school, be sure to complete one form per student.



4. We request that all forms be completed by Monday September 15, 2025.

Please feel free to contact the school should you have any questions. Inquiries can be directed to the main office or by email to St.PaulInfo@dpcdsb.org.

Sincerely,

St. Paul Administration



